


YOUR MEMBERSHIP

Wexford Arts Centre inspires

creativity in the community by

delivering a vibrant arts programme

with emphasis on contemporary arts

education and participation.

Your membership fee helps to

develop new platforms and

opportunities, whilst supporting local

artists. It also facilitates the delivery

of an affordable programme,

engaging young people, promoting

social inclusion and fostering a strong

arts community throughout Wexford.

Find your thoughts

and notes in one place

with a Bundld

Journal.

Priority Booking Offers
Welcome pack (brochure,
membership card and window
sticker)
4 Complimentary ticket
allocations to Wexford Arts
Centre events
Invitation to attend Friends
evenings
Invitation to Gallery openings
Occasional ticket offers &
discounts
Seasonal e-newsletter




Best Friend €120BENEFITS

Priority Booking Offers
Welcome pack (brochure,
membership card and window
sticker)
2 Complimentary ticket
allocations to Wexford Arts
Centre events
Invitation to attend Friends
evenings
Invitation to Gallery openings
Occasional ticket offers &
discounts
Seasonal e-newsletter




Friend €50

Priority Booking Offers
Welcome pack (brochure,
membership card and window
sticker)
6 Complimentary ticket
allocations to Wexford Arts
Centre events
Invitation to attend Friends
evenings
Invitation to Gallery openings
Occasional ticket offers &
discounts
Seasonal e-newsletter




Golden Friend €252


